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CHINA PACIFIC INSURANCE (GROUP) CO., LTD. 

(A joint stock company incorporated in the People’s Republic of China with limited liability) 

 

Announcement regarding GDRs in public hands 

China Pacific Insurance (Group) Co., Ltd. (the "Company" or "CPIC") today announces that the number 

of its global depositary receipts ("GDRs") which are deemed by the Listing Rules to be held in public hands 

is below the minimum 20% threshold agreed with the Financial Conduct Authority ("FCA") on admission 

to the Official List in June 2020.  

Following recent redemptions of GDRs by certain of holders of the Company's GDRs, the number of GDRs 

in public hands is currently estimated to be approximately 17%. 

The FCA has granted the Company a temporary modification of Listing Rule 18.2.8R to allow for the 

minimum level of the Company’s GDRs in public hands to be set at 10% for a period of 12 months starting 

from 18 May 2021, during which time the Company will continue to monitor the number of its GDRs in 

public hands and keep the FCA informed of any relevant developments as well as working towards restoring 

the number of GDRs in public hands. 

By Order of the Board 

China Pacific Insurance (Group) Co., Ltd. 

KONG Qingwei  

Chairman 

 

 

About CPIC 

CPIC is a joint stock company established under the laws of the People's Republic of China with limited 

liability. 

CPIC's registered office is located at 1 South Zhongshan Road, Huangpu District, Shanghai, the People's 

Republic of China. 


